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At a Meeting of the Coleford Town Council held at the Town House, Lords Hill Walk, Coleford on Wednesday 16 January 2008, there were present: 

Councillor
Mr C Elsmore (Mayor)



Mrs C Allaway-Martin

Mr D Collins



Mr C Lusty



Mrs S Merrikin



Mr P Kay 



Mrs H Lusty arrived at 7.15 pm 

Also present: PC Dave McCoy, PCSO Neil Evans, 



District Cllrs Riley & Bensted 



County Cllr Chamberlain 

Cllr Martin Quaile & Roger Garbett FoDDC Environmental Services Manager presentation re item 106    

PUBLIC FORUM

104. Apologies were received from Cllrs Weston, Atherley, Howell, Nicholson and Phelps

105. Personal Declarations of interest were received from Cllr C Lusty and Elsmore re item 107.

106. Cllr Quaile & Mr Garbett explained the role of the street wardens and the FoDDC request to Parish & Town Councils for additional funding. This was to support the out of hours work. There was a lively debate raising concerns about 

· the FoDDC passing on the cost of their service to parish & town councils 

· what service would be received for the contribution

· how the cost would rise in future years 
Cllrs inquired whether the additional service could be provided on ‘a pay as you go’ basis. Mr Garbett warned that this would be difficult to manage and could prove more expensive. Mr Garbett was asked to provide an hourly rate for the service and the decision to contribute to the service was deferred to the next Council meeting  

107. Cllr H Lusty declared a personal interest 


Cllr Elsmore raised his concern that the Town Council’s decision not to move to 
the new enterprise centre was being interpreted that the Town Council was 
unsupportive of the project. He had also heard that the County Council was 
doubting the viability of the enterprise centre. There was a wide ranging 
discussion where the majority of the Cllrs agreed that the Town Council was in 
support of a new community centre but it was important that the council ensured 
that the new building met the needs of the community. 


The meeting closed at 8.45 pm 
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